
Clayton Elementary 
7541 184 Street 

Surrey, B.C.  V4N 3G5 
604-576-6411 

Principal: Mrs. L. Fenrick 
Head Secretary: Mrs. D. Copan 

 

 

Winter Break!   Dec. 19 to Jan. 3rd 

 
Thank you from all the staff:  
The PAC dropped off a bunch of yummy treats to us this week on behalf of all of you.  Thank you so very much 
and thank you to the PAC for all their support! 
 
Another thank you to all families who dropped off individual treats and gifts either for the staff or for us here 
in the office.  These are an unexpected kindness and so very appreciated. 

 
From Mrs. Fenrick: 
I just wanted to take a minute to express my 
gratitude to our Clayton Community.  This year 
has been one like no other.  We have weathered 
all the changes and new procedures with grace 
and a can-do attitude.  Our staff are truly amazing 
and have undergone enormous stress as they try 
to keep all of our students safe and healthy.  Our 
parents have been completely supportive and 
have often expressed their thanks and well wishes 
to us.  These kind messages go so very far, and we 
thank each and every one of you.  Our students 
are doing such a great job, and this is largely due 
to the messages you are giving at home.   
 
So, thank you, thank you, thank you.   Have a wonderful, restful, fun and family-filled break.  Stay safe, stay 
kind, stay a Cougar.  Happy Holidays and Merry Christmas to all. 
 
      Lauretta Fenrick, lucky Principal of the best school in Surrey 

Jan. 4 Jan. 5 Jan. 6 Jan. 7 Jan. 8 

First day back to 
school 
 

    



Message from the Minister of Education:  
Please read the following message from our new Minister of Education: Letter from the 
Minister 
 
Message from Fraser Health 
If there are any exposures in our school community over the break, you will be notified from 
the following email address:  
COVID, Surrey Schools: sysadmin@myeducation.gov.bc.ca.   

Please check your junk mail boxes a few times in case a letter goes there.  (Let’s hope we 
continue to not need this info!) 
 
Please read the following letter for important information:   Fraser Health Letter 
 
We ask that all our Clayton Families please follow the health guidelines set out by Fraser 
Health and the BC Centre for Disease control over the holidays.  These are the measures that 
are going to continue to keep our school community safe and healthy with no exposures 
after the break.    
 
Please see the website for information:   http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-
conditions/covid-19/about-covid-19/current-situation 
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